
 

 

PO Box 838 
Waxahachie TX 75168  

817.284.4856  
www.ntym.org  

Spencer Speed– District Youth Director 
 

Dear Principal:  

My name is Spencer Speed and I am the District Youth Director for the North Texas District of 
the Assemblies of God. You are receiving this letter today because I need your help. The Youth 
Ministries Department of the North Texas Assemblies of God is holding a statewide Fine Arts 
Festival. This event will take place at Nelson University in Waxahachie, Texas on March 7-8, 
2025. Because our event starts on a Friday afternoon and may require some students to miss 
school, I would like to ask you to grant the students in your school that wish to participate an 
“excused absence” for this day. Please know that as a fellow leader of students, I respect and 
appreciate all that you do on behalf of students and families throughout your district. It is an 
honor for me and the other leaders in our organization to serve and assist you whenever we can. 
Thank you so much for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me at your convenience.  

 

Sincerely,  

Spencer Speed  

North Texas District Youth Director 

 

Student requesting excused absence: ________________________________________________ 
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